Standard 2 Reflection

Working within a team to design a school-wide discipline plan for Union Grove Middle School was unique and memorable.  Selecting a team of teachers and a counselor to look at how we do things and how discipline affects instruction was eye-opening.  We gained valuable feedback from teachers through a survey.  We also were able to look at data and see where some discipline was counteractive to learning.  I feel that we have addressed some good issues and I hope that the changes we are making will improve the school overall. 
